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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 131
Committee: State Government Sponsor: Representative Mack Butler

Analyst: Tiffany Weaver Date: 02/21/2024

House Bill 131 as reported by the Committee on State Government would require health care

providers seeking an exemption from sales and use tax for certain durable medical equipment

and medical supplies to obtain and maintain a certificate of exemption with the Alabama

Department of Revenue, prior to any such purchase.  


